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The National Parents’ Council (NPC) is the representative organisation for parents of children in primary or early education.  The parents association of Scoil Inse Ratha is a member of the NPC.  . More information is available from www.npc.ie.  
Date for your diary:
April 18th 
The NPC will hold a free talk on the Transition to Second Level in Silver Springs Hotel, Cork at 7.30pm.
This is a two and a half hour session aimed at parents whose child is in 5th or 6th class or has just moved from primary to post-primary school. 

Bag Packing
We would like to say a very BIG THANK YOU to all those who were involved in the recent bag packing in Supervalu.  This is our biggest fund raising event of the year.  All students and children of parents involved were rewarded with a ‘Homework Off’ voucher.  This year we raised €1,721.50. 
